
COVID-19: Joint letter to PM from 
AEU

AEU Federal President Correna Haythorpe and heads of the Australian Education Union branches nation-wide have signed 
a joint letter to Prime Minister Scott Morrison regarding COVID-19.

Click the image below to read the three page letter in full.



https://www.sstuwa.org.au/application/files/9615/8459/0345/19032020_Letter_to_Prime_Minister_re_COVID-19.pdf
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Authorised by Mary Franklyn, General Secretary, The State School Teachers' Union of W.A.
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